

Scilla Allen M. Ed. PGC
C: +254 (0) 720 857 072
Special Education Consultant
E: scilla@eftienterprise.com
E:admin@eftienterprise.com
P O Box 1182- 00502
Karen, Kenya

Happy New Year!

I hope that 2019 is off to a productive start for you all. I have hit the ground running with January already fully booked and February/ March filling up. With that in mind I would encourage you to look at your calendars, consider upcoming exam access deadlines, and the importance of early diagnostic feedback so you can book suitable dates for assessments before it is too late. If numbers permit, we can plan for a school visit for the assessments rather than the students coming to my office in Karen but remember there may be a travel supplement that will then be shared between the students. Numbers will need to be confirmed in advance so that we can factor in feedback meetings before I leave.

Please get in touch to discuss your requirements for professional development workshops that can be tailored to your needs or consider offering parent and student workshops which can focus on how to help with homework, support a student with learning needs, or target specific learning challenges, study skills or exam technique. The workshops can be a fantastic learning experience for your teachers, parents and students.

With families in mind, I would like to introduce you to the wonderful www.hisanitherapy.com

Charlie and I will be holding our first collaborative 3-day residential workshop from April 12-14th for families with children aged 5-10 who may have difficulties with learning, communication, confidence, behaviour and other challenges. Our workshops will be small and personal, so do please ask parents to contact us if they are interested and if there is no space left, we can immediately start planning the next one! Watch this space and I will share the flyer with you once it is finalised.

Meanwhile, you can find further information about my services, current fee structure and other resources on the website www.eftienterprise.com making this a useful source for parents who may be considering assessments for their child. I am always available to discuss any questions or inquiries and look forward to hearing from you.

Wishing you a successful and prosperous 2019.

Kind regards

Scilla